
 

 
 
Sprint Statement  
 
Some information has recently been released about the Junior Europeans in Italy 2018. Two events 
have been removed to fit in line with the Junior Worlds. 
 
The events which have been removed from the European Junior programme are: 
Junior Men’s K2 200m 
Junior Men’s K2 500m 
  
The International Panel (IP) will be reviewing all information as more event details are released for 
2018 events at the next IP meeting in February. 
 
The Panel will notify the community if there are any changes or clarifications required to the policy 
as a result of changes to event formats, prior to the selection process commencing in April. 
 
 
 

 


